September 29, 2025

Tender Cancellation Notice

Tender No. BOK/Proc¢/GSD/10/June/2025, Procurement of Petrol and Diesel Generator Sets for
Head Office and Branches of The Bank of Khyber throughout Pakistan

Tender No.BOK/Proc/GSD/10/June/2025, regarding Procurement of Petrol and Diesel Generator Sets for
Head Office and Branches of Bank of Khyber throughout Pakistan, Single Stage Two Envelopes against
frame work contract for three years under KPPRA Rules for Procurement of Goods, Works & Non

Consulting Services was floated on May 14, 2025 and pre-bid meeting in this regard was held on May 22,
2025.

After going through the technical and financial evaluation of the submitted bids, it has been observed that
the proposed solution is neither technically nor financially viable for the Bank. Hence, it has been decided
by the Bank’s Management to cancel the aforementioned tender.

We highly appreciate all those firms who have shown interest in the Bank’s procurement process and have

participated in the bidding. We hope that they will remain engaged with the Bank for future opportunities
that may arise.
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